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From: Phyllis Oster <poster@easystreet.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 1:01 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: please oppose SB 990

Hello  
I am writing in opposition to SB 990 which I understand would exempt small modular nuclear plants 
from the voter passed moratorium on new nuclear plant construction.  Just look at the problems that 
continue plague Hanford for reasons.  We need clean safe energy please! 

Phyllis Oster 
503-244-9426
503-320-3815 cell


